From: Martin Redston Associates [ IIINNNNEININGEGEEEEEEEEEEE
Sent: 10 February 2015 18:05
To:

I
Cc: I Fclix Finkernagel;—
Subject: Re: Monitoring at 6 Elsworthy Road, London
Dear Mark and all,
| am reasonably satisfied that marks 101, 102, 135, 136 and 137 are stable. These are the points on
the front and rear walls of no 6. Also Basement Targets 201 to 204 are also stable as would be
expected now.

Regards

Martin Redston

Martin Redston Associates



